
From: Lauro Martines  
Sent: 30 April 2023 13:52 
To: Planning; camden wheel  
Subject: Ferris Wheel 
 
Hello Camden Council:  
This email concerns your proposal to put a Ferris wheel into the Camden 
Market. 
Be advised and warned that I am organizing a group of residents domiciled in 
Gloucester Crescent. We are prepared to take your loony Ferris wheel idea into 
the courts, because, among other dangers -- such as crime, unruly noise, and 
disorder -- it will certainly bring down the value of all houses in the Crescent, 
once a very quiet and peaceful street. 
Sincerely yours, 
Lauro Martines 
8 Gloucester Crescent 
 
 


